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Parent Helpers / Volunteers 

 
It is a legal requirement that all parent helpers and volunteers complete an             
Online Child Protection Training Module. This will need to be completed every            
two years.  
 
The training modules can be accessed by visiting the Catholic Education           
Diocese of Parramatta homepage. ​http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au then      
scrolling down to `Volunteers and Contractors’ , click here.  
 
Building Child Safe Communities 
 
Step 1 : Complete the `Building Child Safe Communities - Undertaking 

for Volunteers’ Form for each volunteer location  
VOLUNTEER FORM 

 
Step 2 : Complete the online training module - required every second 

year.  
TRAINING MODULE   
 

Your screen should look like the image below. Click on the green tab on the               
left hand side of the page that says `Volunteers’. 

 
 

http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
You will then have a screen that looks like the image below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
After successfully completing the module, an email notification will be sent           
automatically to the volunteer’s email address and the school will be notified.  
 
To ensure the safety and welfare of all children at St Finbar’s, a record of               
volunteers who have complied with these requirements is kept at the office.            
Before any parent helpers are selected for excursions, it is standard practice            
to check that their names are on our verified Child Protection Volunteers List.  
 
It is compulsory for Grandparents, or any extended family, who would like to             
help in any way to complete the training module. Grandparents and extended            
family are more than welcome to volunteer at St Finbar’s. 
 
Thank you for your support and willingness to get involved. Thank you for             
working together with us to ensure our children are kept safe at all times.  
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
 
Donna McFadzean 
Principal 
 

 

 

 


